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Townsend, Erle

From: Melissa Winslow <melissa.winslow@outlook.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 1:54 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello,  

It is ironic to me that the reason I am able to comment on this rule in February is because of a storm in December that 

caused widespread power outages for the state. If we were dependent  on electric cars how would we all charge our 

cars in the rather frequent events of power outages? 

 

There are so many other reasons to not move this ruling forward, this is just one significant, somewhat humorous 

reality. Please stop this coercive and ridiculous proposed rule. 

 

Thank you,  

Melissa Winslow, New Gloucester  

 

 

 


